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I oppose SB210 which will require oregon registered voters to cast their ballot in 

person, at limited poling places & during limited times. Reversal to this outdated 

method will be a hardship to many oregonians and likely cause significant fewer 

oregonians to exercise their right to vote. Oregon's current, proven, legal and safe 

method of voting  must remain. 


